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OCTOBER COUNCIL MEETING 

Outcomes form the October Council meeting 
were as follows: 

 Endorsed the Shire of Derby/West 
Kimberley Compliance Program;  

 Approved the development application for 
the proposed extension to the existing 
Outbuilding at No. 31 (Lot 10) Knowsley 
Street West, Derby; 

 Conveyed support for the Firefighting 
resources at Camballin; and 

 Appointed WALGA as the CEO Recruitment 
Consultant. The current CEO’s 5 year 
contract expires at the end of March 2019. 
Stephen Gash advised he was grateful for 
the opportunity and support of the 
community but would not be seeking a 
contract renewal, noting it would be exciting 
times for a new CEO to help the Council 
through the start of a new phase of growth. 

The minutes, along with those of past meetings 
are available in full detail on the Shire’s website 
at www.sdwk.wa.gov.au/our-council/council-
meetings/meeting-agendas-and-minutes   

 

CHANGE OF MEETING DATE/VENUE 

Please note, there are a couple of changes to 
the published Ordinary Council Meeting dates 
and times as follows: 

November Meeting (Fitzroy Crossing): 

From: Karrayili Centre, Thursday 29th at 
1:00pm 

To: Library/Visitor Centre Monday 26th at 
1:00pm 

December Meeting (Derby): 

From: Thursday 13th at 5:30pm 

To: Monday 10th at 5:30pm 
 

YOUTH CENTRE BOXING PORT HEDLAND  

Congratulations to the eleven Derby boys who 
recently travelled to Port Hedland for the Derby 
Boxing Club’s inaugural competitive trip.   

According to trainers Jake Peacock, Glen 
Larkin and Paul Mackie the boys represented 
Derby fantastically well with their boxing skills, 
sportsmanship and attitude.   

The Derby Boxing Club is supported by the 
Shire of Derby/ West Kimberley and Garl Garl 
Walbu Aboriginal Corporation.   

Classes take place on the basketball courts at 
the recreation Centre on Ashley Street on 
Monday and Wednesday for 5-10 year olds 
(4.00 – 4.30pm), and 11-17 years (4:45 – 
5.30pm).    

For more information contact the Shire’s Youth 
Services Coordinator Paul Mackie on 9191 
0970. 
 

SPLASH AND DASH 

Time to get ready for this year’s Splash and 
Dash event coming up on Sunday the 25th 
November – please see the details on the 
Shire’s website at 
https://www.sdwk.wa.gov.au/news/144/dash-
splash-november-2018/   
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